
Dear Ms. Elliot,
        As per our phone conversation, and your letter:

           >To:     Ken Addy, Alarm Device Manufacturing Company
           >From: Linda Elliott
           >lelliott@fcc.gov
           >FCC Application Processing Branch
           >Re:                 FCC ID CFS8DL5800WAVE
           >Applicant:       Alarm Device Manufacturing Company
           >Correspondence Reference Number:   22635
           >731 Confirmation Number:                    EA962280
           >Submit a photograph or sketch showing where the identification
           >label will be placed on the device, pursuant to
           >Section 2.1033(b)(7) of the FCC Rules.

Here is the new drawing showing the position of the label on the product,
and the wording of the label. Please also revise our FCC ID.
from: CFS8DL5800WAVE to: CFS8DL5840 the 731 confirmation number
that goes with this is: EA962280.
                                                       Regards,
                                                                Greg Barbato
                                                                 for Ken Addy


